From: Janet Chamberlain
Sent: 14 September 2012 09:38
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: Land between Birmingham/London Rail Line & Gavray Drive, Bicester 12/000850/OUT
I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 11 September 2012 enclosing a copy of the Environmental Statement for the above development.
Janet
Janet Chamberlain 
Planning Support Officer 
National Planning Casework Unit 
5 St Philips Place 
Colmore Row 
BIRMINGHAM 
B3 2PW 


